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Dear Sir 

Submission on MPOC Change Request 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the proposed changes to the Maui Pipeline Operating Code requested by Maui 
Development Limited. Mighty River Power supports the proposed changes.  

Yours faithfully 

Sharron Came 
Regulatory Strategist 
 
  

 

 
   
 
 

 

 30 June 2008 
 
Ian Wilson 
Gas Industry Compay 
PO Box 10-646 
Wellington 
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